
 News Update 
TERM 6, Week 7 

 

 

Our thank you…. 
 
It has been an unusual year for staff, pupils and families this year with learn-
ing for many of our pupils impacted in light of COVID-19.  
 
We would like to thank each and every one of you for your hard work, help 
and support including all of the home learning that families have been doing 
since March. Thank you to all the pupils who have sent us photos, messages 
and clips of their artistic and academic creations. We would like to wish you 
all a very relaxed and happy summer holiday and we look forward to welcom-
ing you all back in September 2020 including our new starters in Reception.  
 
We would also like to say goodbye to our Year Six leavers. We recognise that 
their Year Six journey and time at Robsack Wood ended in a very unexpected 
way due to the unusual circumstances. However, we have every confidence 
that they are already for the next steps in September. We look forward to hear-
ing all about their adventures.  
 
Remember to stay safe and have fun and enjoyable summer break.  
 
Very best wishes, 

Robsack Wood are saying goodbye to our 

Principal, Miss Pascoe-Hale who is leav-

ing to pursue her career within education 

working as a HMI with Ofsted.  

 

She will be missed by all the staff and pu-

pils, having had a huge impact during the 

last 2.5 years as Principal.  

 

Miss Pascoe-Hale is a passionate leader 

with a clear commitment to providing an 

exciting and engaging curriculum for eve-

ryone. We particularly want to thank her 

for stepping into our SENCO role and for 

all that she has achieved.  We thank her 

for her commitment and dedication to the 

academy and wish her the very best of 

luck in the future.  

Miss Pascoe-Hale wanted to share a  

personal message:   

To all the children, families and staff of Robs-

ack Wood, it has been a pleasure to get to 

know each of you and work with you over the 

past two and half years. As one of our Year 

Six leavers said yesterday, it is the people 

who make the school, and this is certainly 

true at Robsack. I wish each of you the very 

best for the future.  
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Mrs Wright will be retiring at the 

end of the summer term and we 

would like to say a big thank you 

for her hard work and commit-

ment to Robsack Wood Primary 

Academy. She will be very 

missed by all but hope she en-

joys her well earned retirement.  

 

We would also like to say a farewell to other members of staff who are leaving 

Robsack Wood this summer including Ms Piper-Smith, Mr Lander and Ms 

Greening-Mann. We wish them all well with their future endeavours.  

CLASSES AND TEACHERS 

SEPTEMBER 2020  

YEAR CLASS NAME TEACHER  

YR R WISE OWLS 

WOODPECKERS 

Miss Marsh 

Miss Baker/Mrs Cole 

YR 1 CHESNUTS 

HAZELNUTS 

Mr Thorpe 

Mrs Loftus 

YR 2 MULBERRY 

DEWBERRY 

Miss Isted 

Miss Vaile 

YR 3 OAK 

ELM 

Miss Aherne 

Miss Degg 

YR 4 BEECH 

BIRCH 

 

Mrs Daniel 

Miss Tanner 

YR 5 ROWAN 

REDWOOD 

 

Mr Gerrard 

Miss Charman 

YR 6  WILLOW 

WALNUT 

 

Mr Lawrence 

Miss Stubbs 

A BIG GOODBYE TO 

OUR YEAR SIX LEAVERS 

2020 


